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March 11, 1987 

Ms. Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12th Street 
New York, New York 10014 

Dear Sylvia: 

Professor Theodore Windt of the University of Pittsburgh and I are 
planning to present a program in Pittsburgh on Friday, November 18, to 
Sunday, November 20, 1988, in commemoration of the 25th Anniversary of 
the Assassination of President John F. Kennedy. The program will be 
jointly sponsored by the University of Pittsburgh Department of Political 
Science and the Pittsburgh Institute of Legal Medicine. It will be con- 
ducted on Pitt's campus, commencing Friday evening, November 18, and con- 
tinuing until noontime on Sunday, November 20. 

At this time, we are not certain what funding we shall have for the 
program. However, we are prepared to make a commitment to each of our 
invited speakers for basic travel expenses (round trip economy air fare 
or reimbursement for auto mileage) and hotel accommodations on Friday and 
Saturday evenings. If we are successful in obtaining grants, it will be 
our pleasure to also offer a modest honorarium. Although the overall . 
format of the program has not yet been finalized, it is our intention to 
commence the weekend presentations with one or more opening addresses on 
Friday evening, and then follow through with other papers and round table 
discussions on Saturday and Sunday morning. Film clips will be included, 
and we also hope to have some photographic and other physical evidentiary 
exhibits available for the registrants. 

Registration will be open to the public, but we ‘shall make a spe- 
cial effort to bring the program to the attention of individuals who have 
manifested interest in the JFK assassination over the past 25 years in 
‘Various ways. 

Ted Windt and I are pleased to extend this invitation to you, 
and very hopeful that you will find it possible to accept. Please let 
us know as soon as possible whether you will be able to join us in



Ms. Sylvia Meagher 
Page 2 

March 11, 1987 

Pittsburgh next year for this special and important program. If you 
have any questions or desire additional information, please do not 
hesitate to call me directly. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

41 H. Wecht, M.D., J.D. 

CHW/mb


